
 

 
 
        COVID PROTOCOL UPDATE 

February 24, 2022 
 

 
Staff, Students, Families, Volunteers and Guests,    
 
 
Effective immediately The Upper Room will follow a mask optional protocol.   
Based on information from public health, trends within the state, local decisions, 
and a statewide announcement of masks mandates being dropped by Governor 
Sununu on February 23, 2022, The Upper Room is updating its protocols. 
 
We ask that anyone exposed to COVID to follow the updated CDC guidelines 
and seek advice from your medical provider.    Please do not enter our facility if 
you are ill. 
 
We will eliminate our daily sign in at our front door and will begin using 
additional access doors in the rear of our building facing our main parking lot.    
 
We appreciate the considerations of all who have helped us manage through this 
pandemic over the last 2 years.   We have provided services remotely, in person, 
hybrid, through telehealth and outside.    This past fall, The Upper Room 
returned to almost every program being offered back in person and continue to 
offer virtual meetings/services as deemed necessary by family need when at all 
possible.   
 
We did it together, thank you. 
 
 
Warmly, 
 
Brenda Guggisberg 
 
Brenda Guggisberg, Executive Director  
 
 
 
 
 


